

BULLETIN

October 12, 2025

ORDER OF WORSHIP

Welcome & Announcements
Praises & Prayer Requests
Opening Song(s)
Opening Prayer
Praise Song(s)
Offering & Doxology
Morning Prayer
Message – Pastor Paul
Closing Song
Closing Prayer
Postlude
Coffee Hour @ 9:15
Sunday School @ 9:30

SONGS FOR TODAY

Come Thou Fount Of Every
Blessing (#11)
His Mercy Is More
Glorious Day (Living He Loved
Me)
He Giveth More Grace (#707)
SCRIPTURE PASSAGE
James 3:1-12

SERMON NOTES

The Practice of Our Profession: Watch Your Mouth

CONTACT

Office email: mohicanchurch@gmail.com Senior Pastor, Paul Bartholomew (330) 201–2448 Associate Pastor, Chad Palmer (330) 466–7373 Youth Pastor, Kyle Hart (330) 464–8388

ANNOUNCEMENTS & REMINDERS

Fall Festival is Sunday October 26th! Invite your families & friends to an afternoon of fall fun! Sign up online for the food competitions or to simply bring a dish!

Shepherds, angels & kings...OH MY!! We are still in need of many kids, especially elementary to early MS, to fill roles for our kids' Christmas program. Rehearsals are Thursdays from 6-7:30 PM. Curtain drops Saturday December 5 at 6 PM. Sign up at the kids' area by the mailboxes! Questions? Contact Kat Orosz or Amelia Palmer

Diaper Shower We're hosting a diaper shower throughout the month of October for Matt & Carlisa Crosby! Let's shower them with love as they prepare for Baby #3 (a girl!)! Diapers can be left on the table in the Welcome Center (Huggies brand preferred)

Upcoming Pastor Vacations Pastor Chad will be off 10/13-10/21 and Pastor Paul will be off 10/22-11/4.

Grocery Bag Ministry Distribution is Thursday, beginning at 5:30 PM! Volunteers are always welcome!

Night of Music Save the date for this special worship service on Sunday, November 16 at 6 PM!

1st Responder Snack Bins The Evangelism and Mission Commission has another opportunity for our congregation to be the hands and feet of Jesus. The snack baskets for the first responders are ready for delivery. The baskets are in the fellowship hall and are labels with the name of the fire department or police station to which they are to be delivered. If you are ready and able to help deliver these baskets, please pick up the baskets and deliver them where indicated. We would like all of these to finished being delivered over the next couple weeks. Thank you for your willingness and help!

Seeking Vocalists Has God blessed you with the ability to sing? Would you consider sharing your gift with the congregation? The Worship Commission is looking for additional vocalists to add to our worship services. If you are interested, contact Deana Gilmore!

Men's Bible Study will NOT meet tomorrow evening (10/13)!





